
REAPPLICATION POLICY 

THE CITY OF ELYRIA IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

Date:  3-1-2015 

Any applicant for any position in the Police Department who was disqualified in any part of the 

hiring process shall be afforded the opportunity to reapply under the following established 

guidelines: 

1.  If the applicant was disqualified due to providing false statements, purposely omitting 

information, or found to be deceptive during any portion of the application process the 

applicant WILL NOT be allowed to reapply for any position with the Elyria Police 

Department. 

2. If the applicant was rejected by the hiring authority more than three (3) times for any 

position within the department the applicant WILL NOT be allowed to reapply.   

3. If the applicant was disqualified due to any time sensitive standard the applicant may 

reapply at the next available hiring cycle where all standards are met by the applicant.   

4. If the applicant was disqualified due to failing to meet standards that are not identified 

as time sensitive the applicant will not be allowed to reapply for any position with the 

Elyria Police Department.   

5. If the applicant was not disqualified or rejected the applicant may reapply at any time. 

 

In the event of any conflict with this policy and the Civil Service Rules and Regulations, the 

Rules and Regulations manual shall prevail. 


